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1 TAY STATION BRIDGE REPLACEMENT - NEW STATION CONCOURSE - 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES (AN144-2010) 
 
As part of the Dundee Central Waterfront Development, tenders were invited for provision of 
professional services for the design and site supervision of the Tay Station Bridge replacement and 
new station concourse. 
 
Six tenders were received and were evaluated on a cost and quality basis.  It was recommended that 
the lowest offer, from Jacobs Engineering Ltd, in the sum of £624,699.77, be accepted.  To this 
required to be added allowances amounting to £631,000.23, giving a total expenditure of 
£1,255,700.00.  Nicoll Russell Studios, Dundee was listed as sub-contractors. 
 
In view of the timescales involved, this expenditure was approved by the Director of City Development 
following consultation with the Convener and Spokespersons for the other Groups. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the above. 
 
 
 


